From: Office of the Registrar

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200

Date: Friday, November 25, 2022 5:16:49 PM

----- Original Message-----
From:
Sent: Friday, November 25, 2022 4:03 PM

To: Office of the Registrar-

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-25

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Pauline Orosz

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Resident

-- Address --

-- Comments --

If every company in Ontario or Canada keeps raising prices, we will no longer be able to survive in this economy.
The people working hard don't see pay increases to help with the raising increases everywhere we look. Big
companies like Enbridge, Enwin, Hydro One etc, should not be given the opportunity to increase or add charges.
We can't afford to pay anymore taxes, administration fees, recovery fees, etc. Sooner then later we will no longer is
have middle class families, we are struggling too much. It's getting harder every week to be comfortable financially.
Please don't approve the increases or additional charges!

BR,

Pauline

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





